20051-4-007

Auckland Home Birth Association Inc.

P.O. Box 7093 A Wellesley St. A Auckland





22 October 1991

Dear Sian.

Re Home Birth Conference Planning and New Registration Forms

As you are probably aware The Auckland Home Birth Association is hosting the annual Homebirth Conference in May next year. This will be a bicultural conference so we are having to hire two venues: the Barrycourt Motor Inn and conference facilities and the Auckland University Marae — so we are looking at approximately \$1400 for venue hire alone. In addition, women choosing to stay at Barrycourt will have to pay \$30 + gst per night. We want to keep costs to a minimum f r those attending the conference so we are seeking financial and commodity sponsorship.

We are therefore, asking all domiciliary midwives to rustle through your memories and case notes and send us a list of "wealthy" clients who were so thrilled with their homebirths that they may be willing to send a cash donation; or clients who own businesses who may be willing to donate food etc, eg — bread, fresh fruit, honey, fruit juice, bakery goods for morning & afternoon teas, yoghurt, soya milk etc. Any suggestions will be very welcome — thank you.

Onto a different matter altogether - We have updated our AHBA Home Birth registration forms. A number are enclosed. Please throw out any old ones you still have and use these from now on - thanks.

Also enclosed is a letter and some Birth Notices Forms - please complete and return.)

**Please directly got these.

Bye for now

Brenda

P.S. Please don't forget to bring your friends and family along to our fundraising films - we'd love to sell you tickets in advance please contact us soon!